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Measure Description: 
Requires Department of Revenue to establish and maintain toll-free telephone number and other 
electronic means of communication to answer representatives from business that have questions about 
or wish to resolve issues concerning Oregon tax laws or application of Oregon tax laws.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Revenue(DOR) 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee 
on Revenue to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. This bill requires the Department of Revenue 
to establish and maintain a toll-free telephone number and other electronic means of communication to 
answer representatives from business that have questions about or wish to resolve issues concerning 
Oregon tax laws or application of Oregon tax laws. A more complete fiscal analysis on the bill will be 
prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


